Tender Notice

Dholera Industrial City Development Limited (DICDL)

Consultancy Service for Detailed Project Report for
New Rail Line between Bhimnath and Dholera SIR.

DMIC trust and Dholera Special Investment Region Development Authority (DSIRDA)
formed a SPV as Dholera Industrial City Development Limited (DICDL) for implementation
of projects.
DICDL in the capacity of Employer invites RFP for above said Project. The salient features
of the project, eligibility criteria and prescribed formats for submission of Application is
available in the RfP document uploaded on the website: Www.nprocure.com
Interested applicants are requested to participate by submitting the Online
proposals en or before 28th June 2018 3:00PM. And Physical Bid submission on
or before 29th June 2018 3:00PM at the address mentioned below, The RiP
submission shall be accompanied with a non refundable Tender document fee of INR 20,
000 (indian Rupees Twenty Thousand Only) + 18% ST in the form of bankers demand
draftin favour of “Dholera Industrial City Development Limited", payable at Gandhinagar,
Gujarat, India.

The RFP submissions must be addressed to:

DHOLERA INDUSTRIAL CITY DEVELOPMENT LIMITED
6th Floor, Block No. 1 and 2, Udyog Bhavan, Sector-11, ‘GH-4' Circle,
Gandhinagar - 382017, Gujarat, India. Email: dbrahmbhatt@dicdl.in
e Phone: +91-079-29750500 o




